Date: Wed, 2 Mar 2016 21:51:04 +0100

From: Fabrizio Lillo <fabrizio lillo@sns.it>

Subject: [Random] PhD in Financial Mathematics at the
Scuola Normale Superiore (Pisa). Call 2016-2017

The call for applications to the 2016/ 2017 PhD program
in Financial Mathematics at the Scuola Normale

Supcriore, Pisa, has been Publishecl on the web

site Phd.sns.it/en, and on the home page of the
institutional

web site of the Scuola (ww.sns.it).

We are attaching with this letter an informative poster to
distribute to your co”eagues at other institutions.
Should you need any further information, Please
address your request

to Fabrizio Lillo (Fabrizio lillo@sns it).
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